
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Discussion to Surplus Rear Seats for Chevy Tahoe – Police Department 

Submitted By: Charlotte Brannon 

Date Submitted: March 8, 2022 

Work Session Date: April 4, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: April 4, 2022 

Background/History: 
 

There are currently 50 rear seats for Chevy Tahoe trucks located in storage at the 110 building; the models range 

from 2009 until 2020. These seats were removed from patrol vehicles as the rear seats require the use of a plastic 

bench seat and a partition that must be installed for prisoner and citizen transport purposes. 

 
I'm requesting that the Police Department be allowed to surplus/donate these seats and leave them in storage upon 

the sale of the building, wherein the new Owners will take possession of them and dispose of them accordingly. These 

seats are filthy and in poor condition as they have been stored in a garage-type area that is not airtight or temperature 

controlled, for many years. Because of their condition the seats have no value; at this time, we would like to get approval 

to dispose of them from Mayor Butler and the City Council. 

Cost: $    -0- Budgeted for: X Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

None 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval to surplus  

 


